
PUBLIC NOTICE  

GATHERING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
THE ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a lunch will be held and attended by the Board of Directors 
of the ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT at 12:00 PM on Wednesday October 9th, 
at the Dannels Fire Station 901 N Saint Vrain Ave, Estes Park, Colorado. 
There will be no formal meeting and no actions will be taken during this event, however there 
may be a quorum of the board present. This lunch is not open to the public.  

This NOTICE is given pursuant to statute this 4th day of October 2024.  

ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
     Erika Goetz, Recording Secretary  




